
[35] Friedman Conversation 01-06-06 
 
***** 
From:  Milton Friedman 
To:  Gordon Brown 
Sent:  Friday, January 06, 2006 3:58 PM 
Subject: Re:  My Hope 
 
 
Dear Claudia and Gordon: 
 
I appreciate your letter, and I may say that the thanks is mutual for the "conversation." I 
wish you every success with your web page as well as with your project for the study of 
individualism at the Hoover Institution. 
 
Cordially yours, 
 
Milton Friedman 
Senior Research Fellow 
Hoover Institution 
434 Galvez Mall 
Stanford, CA 94305-6010 
 


